

25 September 2007

Dear Kodjo,

Mission to Legal Support Office, Bureau of Management

It was a pleasure having you working with our team in the UNDP Legal Support Office in New York from 15 August 2007 to 15 September 2007. We greatly appreciated your work, in particular with regard to the contractual matters you handled for the Corporate and Institutional Legal Section.

We look forward to continued collaboration on UNDP legal matters for the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC).

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Peri Johnson
Officer-in-Charge
Legal Support Office
Bureau of Management

By email:

Mr Ndukuma Adjayi Kodjo Legal Expert UNDP DRC

cc. Mr. Babacar Cisse, UNDP Country Director, Democratic Republic of Congo